
From: Jess Pridham <JPridham@brucecounty.on.ca> 

Sent: January 23, 2025 10:05 AM 

To: Christine Fraser-McDonald <CFraser@arran-elderslie.ca> 

Subject: CAP- Cultural Symposium 

  

Hi Christine, 

 I’m reaching out on behalf of the Bruce County Cultural Action Plan 

Committee. We have you down as the municipal representative for the 

Roundtable. 

 The Committee is working on planning a Cultural Symposium in October. It will 

be an event organized by a sub-committee of the CAP Roundtable that will call 

out to cultural organizations, artists and makers to participate in a day of 

learning, connecting and celebrating culture in Bruce County. 

 We are in the process of gauging interest from centrally located Municipalities 

to partner with us to host. I know the Chelsey Community Centre would be an 

ideal location for the event. We would also value participation from the host 

Municiaplity in the sub-committee to assist in planning location specific elements 

of the event. We are hoping to partner with a Municipality to offer this facility 

rental in-kind, so I know that may mean there may be approvals required from 

council to support the initiative etc. 

 While I understand resources and capacity are tricky, let me know if Arran-

Elderslie might be interested in partnering with us on this project. 

 If you have any questions, I’d be happy to coordinate a call with the other 

members of the sub-committee. 

   

Jessica Pridham 

Business Services Manager 

Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre 

226-909-6370 

jpridham@brucecounty.on.ca 

www.brucemuseum.ca 

mailto:jpridham@brucecounty.on.ca
http://www.brucemuseum.ca/

